Dear Commission,

[ am writing this letter to express my interest in being nominated for the Public Member Position
or for the Advisory Board Position. At the early age of 10 years old my dream was to become a
police officer. I attended the San Joaquin Delta College where I received my AA Degree in
Criminal Justice with one goal in mind, which it was to one day be part of the Criminal Justice
system. I volunteered at the Department of Corrections in their Parole Division in Stockton, CA
while I was attending school. Upon graduation, I furthered my education by attending the Peace
officer Academy at the San Joaquin Delta College, and in 2007 I graduated the academy and
received my POST Certificate. I also received my Bachelor’s degree in Criminal Justice from
California State University Stanislaus in 2013.

I am currently holding two jobs, the first job is in the Military Army National Guard and I have
been enlisted since 2012. My second job is with Safeway Distribution as a semi truck driver. I
am mainly interested in becoming a member of this commission because I feel I can bring a number
of ideas that can help create awareness and can also assist the system finding solutions to some
issues I have seen and encountered during the hiring process. I sincerely believe I can make a
difference with the ideas I have were I can help improve the hiring process for all current and
future applicants.

I believe in working together as a team to make things better for the public. I also believe some
standards need to be set across the board for all law enforcement agencies in their hiring process.
These standards could be a guideline to give a fair opportunity to many applicants who are seeking
a path to join and succeed in the Criminal Justice System. I hope you select me and invite me to
be a member of this Board. I consider myself a very dedicated individual; I can assure you I will
go above and beyond to help this Commission make improvements now and in the future. I look
forward to receiving your response.
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Respectfully, ﬂ'i;; I

Eduardo Esquivel
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September 24, 2019

Mr. Eduardo Esquivel

Dear Mr. Esquivel,

The California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST) is in
receipt of your letter dated September 7, 2019 and received at POST on September 23,
2019. Your letter requested consideration for a position on the Commission as a
“Public” or “Advisory” member.

California Penal Code 13500 dictates the make-up of the members of the California
Commission on POST. Commission members are appointed by the Governor for the
State of California. Therefore, should you desire appointment to the Commission, you
should contact the Governor’s Office for the State of California.

On the other hand, POST Advisory Committee members are appointed by the sitting
Commissioners. Your request for an Advisory Committee position will be forwarded to
the Commission. Additionally, your request for consideration will be included on the
Commission meeting agenda for the next meeting which will take place at 09:30 a.m. on

Thursday, October 24, 2019. The Commission meeting is open to the public and will be
reid a P05, (S

Please feel free to contact Mr. Scott Loggins, POST Assistant Executive Director, at
telephone number - with any questions you may have.

Respectfully,

Yot Wy

MANUEL ALVAREZ, JR.
Executive Director
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